
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

REFLECTIONS 
November 13, 2024 

 
Interim Pastor 
Dr. Doug White 

 
MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Paint Party 

All teen girls and ladies of every age are invited to a paint 
party on Monday, November 18th, at 6:30 PM in the 
Fellowship Hall. An art teacher will come and lead us 
step by step in creating a fall painting to take home and 
display.  
*If you want to see what the painting will look like, there 
is a poster in the foyer hallway with a picture of an 
example painting.  
The cost is $30 a person, and we ask that everyone please 
bring a dessert to share. If you plan to participate, please 
contact Brittany at (865) 323-4771. Invite friends! 
 

Christmas Play 
Save the date for Wednesday, December 18th! During 
regular service time, the children and youth will share 
music and a Christmas story with you! Invite your 
friends and neighbors! We have a big surprise in store 
for everyone on this special night.  
*We are asking members to please bring a dessert to 
share. After the play, we will enjoy treats in the 
Fellowship Hall! 
 

KIT Meeting 
KIT will meet on Wednesday, November 20th, at 11. The 
meat for lunch will be provided; we just ask that you 
bring a side dish. Don't forget to bring items for 
Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes! 
 

Security Volunteers 
Sunday, November 17th   

1st Service & 
Sunday School 

Vernon Stephens 

2nd Service Edward Hill 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 
card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 



 
Homebound Member of the Week 

17-23 
Dennis and Ginger Morgan 
3099 S Lee Hwy SW 
Cleveland, TN 37311 

 

Costa Rica Informational Meeting 
Several people have expressed an interest in knowing 
more about a potential future mission trip to Costa Rica. 
If you are interested in finding out about the ministry in 
Costa Rica and the logistics of planning a trip, please 
plan to attend the informational meeting on Sunday, 
December 1st, at noon (after 2nd service). Paul and Amy 
Priest, the mission coordinators of Campamento 
Nehemias, will answer questions and see if there is 
enough interest for a mission trip in the near future. 
Lunch will be provided. If you plan to attend, please sign 
up ASAP on the sheet in the foyer hallway so we can get a 
number for lunch. 
 

Thank You Youth 
I wanted to say a special thank you to the youth group 
that helped the KIT club write cards to send to our 
veterans. Your messages were very meaningful and 
appreciated by those who have served our country. -Nona 
 

Women’s Book Study 
The ladies of the Grounded Sunday School class are 
starting a book study on Women of the Word: How to 
Study the Bible with Both Our Hearts and Our Minds by 
Jen Wilkin. This study will begin on Wednesday, 
January 8th, at 7:00 PM and will run for approximately 
eight weeks. Any lady interested in joining us is welcome! 
Please sign up in the foyer hallway if you plan to attend. 
You will also need to purchase the book (the book is 
available for purchase on Amazon for $6.36). The 
location of the class will be announced closer to the time 
based on the number of attendees. Contact Nina Schultz 
with any questions or if you need help getting your book. 
 

 
CBC Annual Christmas Celebration 

Merry Christmas! Once again, it is time to get ready for 
the Chilhowee Baptist Center's Annual Christmas 
Celebration. Last year, due to an overwhelming need, 
they fed over 200 families!  
 

They will provide cinch bags of snacks for children who 
will be home alone during the Christmas break. For 
children under the age of two, they will be providing gift 
bags. Items will be collected through Sunday, December 
1st. There are four ways you can help: 
 

1. Prepare a Christmas meal box or bring items to fill a 
box. 
 

2. Provide items to fill a children's cinch bag. 
 

3. Provide items to fill a baby gift bag. 
 

4. Donate to the CBC by writing a check to the 
Chilhowee Baptist Center and placing it in a white 
envelope marked "CBC." 

 

Information about the Christmas Celebration with a 
complete list of donation items is located on the table in 
the foyer hallway next to the Sunday school office.  
 

“Jesus said unto him, ‘I am the way, the truth, and the 
life. No man comes unto the Father, but by me’” (John 
14:6). 
 

Thank you, 
WMU 

 
How To Contact Pleasant Grove 

Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 
      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 
Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 
Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 3:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 
At Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is 
Worshipping God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching 
people, building relationships with Christ, meeting needs 
and sharing Christian joy. 
 

http://www.pgbctn.org/
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